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FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 

 
Medical Device Safety Advisory Notice and Product Recall 

 

 
Product concerned:  Cetro Scalpel, art. No. 9602 

 

Date:   12 Feb.  2014 

 

Action:   Product recall 

 

 
Product Advisory Notice: 

We have been noticed that our Scalpel with art. no. 9602, used for scalp blood testing, may 

have a faulty knife blade. 

 

There is a risk the blade may loosen. It concernes all manufactured products with lot no:s 

starting with the letters CSC. (For example CSC-240). 

 
Product Recall: 

To prevent occasional accidents all Cetro Scalpels, mentioned above, is immediately recalled. 

 
You need to take the following actions: 

Please return the products, as soon as possible, to: 

 
 Cetro AB 

 Fräsarvägen 30 

 SE-142 50 Stockholm 

 Sweden  

 
Your returned products will be replaced by products from another manufacturer, without any 

costs for you. 

We ask you to disperse this safety notice to all people concerned within your organisation, and 

to send us a mail when you have received and handled this advisory notice. 

 

The undersigned person declares that this Field Safety Notice has been reported to concerned 

authority. 

 
CETRO AB 

 

 

Staffan Lavér 

Managing Director 
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